
With ALL our operating expenses continuing to escalate while producing millions of dollars in sales for the state of Oregon, an 
increase in compensation is badly needed in return.  It takes money to make money, but we, liquor agents, are the last to get help 
and I believe we should be at the top of the list.  Please hear our voices and award us a long overdo increase.

Thank you


